
 
Mark your calendar for our upcoming Groups Launch Party on Sunday, 
August 28 at the Abilene Zoo. RSVP at beltway.org/groups. 
 

 If you’re NOT already in a group, it’s a fun night to meet many of our 
group leaders and connect with a great group.   

 If you’re a part of a group already, it’ll be a fabulous night to reconnect 
heading into the fall season. 




